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Together we care, believe, learn and achieve. 
 

 
         06th September 2023  

 

 
Dear Parent or Carer,  
 
The whole school has been invited to attend a pantomime ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ at the 
Municipal Hall at Colne, Wednesday 10th January 2024. This trip was a huge success last 
year, the whole school really enjoyed it.  
 
Our staff will walk with the children to the Municipal Hall in time for the start of the 
pantomime at 10am and return to school for lunch.  
 
The cost per child is £10. You can make your payment and provide consent via the school 
gateway app or come to the office for a letter.  
 
Please make your payment and provide consent by 17th October 2023. Children without 
consent will not be allowed to participate in the visit.  
 

 

Kind Reagrds  
 
The School Office  


